
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

The event will take place on 
Wednesday 8th May 2019 at 11 AM - 
12.30 PM. There will be opportunity 
to have lunch in the café after. 
 

We will meet in the The Gannochy 
Meeting Room at Bells Sports Centre 
in Perth (PH1 5HS). I.e., not our usual 
meeting room but the one to the 
right of the reception area. 
 

Please wear clothes appropriate for 
the weather and footwear with good 
grip. 
 

To secure a spot, please contact 
Julia at julia.henriks@gmail.com 
by Wednesday 24th April. 

 

This event is an opportunity to 
enhance your skills in monitoring 
tree health by learning all about tree 
disease. Observatree is a 
collaborative project led by, amongst 
others, Forest Research and Forestry 
Commission Scotland, via a network 
of volunteers, which aims to spot 
pest and disease threats to trees 
using ‘citizen science’. Observatree 
have kindly offered to give us a 
presentation on tree disease. Tea 
and coffee will be served on arrival. 
There will also be opportunity to 
examine a nearby selection of 
mature trees after the talk. More 
information can be found on 
www.observatree.org.uk. Welcome! 


